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This bill is horrible and very much anti-democratic. Our mail-in voting system is 

fantastic, and well loved by the vast majority of people. There is absolutely negligible 

fraud, and switching to in-person voting on day-of elections only puts a strain on 

voters, causing massive amounts of traffic, hassle, and missed work for individuals, 

leading to lower voter turnout, more stress, and a less democratic process. Also, is 

there even a plan in place to accommodate this change? 


